


different than others as it would be the County’s responsibility to
go out and impose the tax. He noted the County does not have history
relating to the matter as they’ve never had the tax before.
COMMISSIONER O’BRIEN said he did not expect to receive a wind fall
from the admissions tax. CHAIRMAN BERNDT reviewed other Counties who
have implemented an admissions tax and said he would be willing to
go back and do some additional research before the Board makes a
final decision.

COMMISSIONER JEWELL moved to continue the Public Hearing to January
5, 2016 at 2:00 p.m. in the Commissioners Auditorium, 205 West 5%
Avenue Ellensburg, WA noting the record would remain open to both
written and oral testimony. COMMISSIONER O’BRIEN seconded. Motion

carried 3-0.

The meeting was adjourned at 1:56 p.m.
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